
 

Update on the Scottish Women’s Curling Tour coming in November 2015 
 
THE SCOTS ARE COMING!!! 

Local curlers in Montreal are looking forward to welcoming the Scottish curlers 
when they arrive on Friday, November 6th to begin their three week tour of 
Quebec, Ontario and Northern Ontario.  

  
The first two days will be spent sightseeing in Quebec City, then the Scottish 
curlers will arrive at the Montreal West Curling Club for the official Opening 

Ceremonies, their first curling game and the Opening Banquet. 
 
The 24 Host Clubs are anxious, excited and honoured to host the Scottish curlers 

as it has been 30 years since this area of our great country has had the 
opportunity to host the Scottish Women’s Curling Tour. In 2005, Atlantic Canada 
played host to this tour. The goal of each tour stop is to highlight the local area 

and create awareness of this international women’s curling exchange between 
Canada and Scotland.    
 

Included in this tour is a Porter Airline flight from Toronto to Sudbury and coach 
travel to 5 curling clubs between Sudbury and Sault Ste. Marie. Spending 4 days 
showcasing the north was important in displaying the vastness of the province.    

 
Local club curlers will have this once in a lifetime opportunity to curl against 
Scottish curlers. Club pins and gifts will be exchanged after a friendly yet 

competitive curling game and lunch or dinner provided at each club.  
 
At the Closing Banquet at the Mississaugua Golf and Country Club on November 

26th a champion will be declared after totaling the points scored in all 23 curling 
games played and either Scotland or Canada will be presented with the Muriel 
Fage Trophy. 

  
16 women from across Canada, (BC to Newfoundland and NWT), who 
participated in the 2010 Canadian Women’s Tour to Scotland will be holding a 

tour reunion and joining the 2015 tour for the last 4 days.   
 
The friendships made during this 3 week tour will no doubt last a lifetime. 
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